
September 2021
Welcome to the first newsletter of the 2021/2022 season

It's been over 12 months since we had a meeting of the
Society and we held an AGM to catch up on business and

9 members attended.
Ron Gillard assumed the role of President and thanked Ian

Spencer the outgoing President for all his work during
unprecedented times.



The theme for the evening was

Anything Goes
An evening where members showed their recent collecting

interests.
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Among the subjects included were:


 

Windmills - Mike Breward





Neil Jones - New Zealand





Peter Miller - Thrace and Cats





David Beal - Bisects



The meeting was very
enjoyable and it was good to

see members face to face.
Socially Distanced of Course

The next meeting will be on the 28th of
October 

It will again be a members evening entitled:



The letter E



Followed by a Bourse where members can
bring material to sell.



Subsequent meetings are as follows:

Thursday 25th November
Bristol Federation 9 sheet competition

Rehearsal



Thursday 10th November
Christmas Meeting

Philatelic Quiz
and

"What Else do I Collect"
with Raffle and Festive Fare



Thanks to Mike Breward for arranging the

meetings and look forward to seeing
members and guests soon.


